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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Have been using superhero characters to count out and match  

quantity to number. 

 Went on a mini beast hunt in the mud garden and found lots of worms and 

slugs! 

 Read the story ‘The big red bath’ and used props to act it out. 

 Worked on number recognition using blocks to match a number. 

 Worked on listening and attention using musical instruments to follow       

instructions ’fast’ and ’slow’. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be working on naming different emotions. 

 Be experimenting mixing colours using coloured water. 

 Work on pronouncing the sound ‘f’ when making silly soup. 

 Be working on shape recognition in our role play pizza shop. 

 Exploring dinosaurs in a dinosaur bones tuff tray. 

Home learning… 
 

To continue to support the children's understanding of positional       

language can they show or act out the different prepositions they have 

been learning this week, on top, next to, inside and under. 
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We are inviting the children to wear a Christmas 
jumper to nursery on  

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December to 
raise money for the Save the Children’s charity. 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

 

We will be having our end of term Christmas party 
on Wednesday 20th December 

Non-session children invited in at 10:30 

All children will finish at 12:30. 



n

 

 

Monday the 18th December  
 

 Please can we ask that non-session 

children are dropped into the nursery 

at 10:00am. 
 

 Doors to the church will open from 

10:00am 
 

  No outfits needed 
 

- Songs will last for about 20 minutes and 

everyone is invited to the church hall 

afterwards for mulled wine and mince 

pies. 


